VPC Executive Board Meeting Minutes – 6/9/2008
Present: Paul Carlile, Jim Poulin, Rich Larsen
· Review of last meetings minutes

· Minutes accepted as written
· Summary of Novice Clinic
· Good participation and follow up interest
· Rich following up on paperwork

· Class II Clinic

· Mark unable to organize clinic

· Need new organizer

· Reserve Campsite

· Post notice to website

· Recruit instructors/safety boaters

· Set Fee structure

· Scholarship given to Craig Carline for ACA instructor course - $100

· Summer Schedule
· Ottawa Trip 1st week in September
· Post and send notes to solicit leaders

· Consider weekend trips
· “Summer” Meeting 
· Planned for September
· Will probably follow meeting format
· Tentatively Malletts Bay Boat Club
· Rich going to check availability
· Level II Clinic
· Date is set for June 28 & 29
· Need to secure Campground sites?
· Mark is working on it currently

· Think about fee structure – charged too little last couple of years
· Vermont Wildlife Partnership
· Jack Daggitt came with George Gay who presented to board
· VWP would like VPC to join coalition

· Present board members to discuss with full board and respond

· Conservation

· Discussion with Jack Daggit
· Agenda items for next meeting

· Winooski Harvest Festival
· VWP Response
· Small Hydro update

